From:

Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject:

FW: 19T-16V001 - Dufferin Vistas Ltd.

From: Caputo, Mary Sent: April-05-16 4:46 PM

To: 'Frank'

Subject: RE: 19T-16V001 - Dufferin Vistas Ltd.

Hello Frank,

Thank you for your e-mail. By way of this e-mail I have copied the City's Clerks Department for official record.

Thank you,

Mary Caputo Hons. B.A.
Senior Planner - OMB
905-832-8585 ext. 8215 | mary.caputo@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Development Planning Department 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca



From: Frank [mailto:fmbellec@yahoo.com]

Sent: April-05-16 4:43 PM

To: Caputo, Mary

Subject:

Good afternoon, I will not be able to attend this evening's meeting regarding 230 grand Trunk Avenue I am concerned that building 100 townhouse will lower my propert value. If I wantwd to live next to a townhouse, I would have purchased one. The schools in the area can't accommodate the children which live in the area now. What is the city going to do about the issue.

Frank bellec

16 Princess Isabella court

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Rogers network.